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I believe the majority Oregon gun owners reject all these proposals as an attack on 

the 2nd Amendment. They are, when logically scrutinized... unconstitutional period! If 

these proposals are adopted are they going to make Oregon citizens safer?  

 

Please read... 

There is nothing in these bills that will deter criminals from getting a firearm to commit 

gun violence on innocent law abiding citizens. Criminals do not follow laws, and will 

get their guns through "hook or crook" means. It will only burden law abiding firearms 

owners (and potential firearms owners) of their 2nd amendment constitutional right to 

freedom of self defense, and defense of their loved ones. 

 

 Sporting goods stores and other firearms retailers will most likely experience 

financial hardships, and most likely have to close their doors. 

 

As a Viet Nam war veteran, and a gun owner, I take my responsibility to protect and 

defend myself, family, and if our country is invaded by a foreign power... VERY 

seriously!! These bills will most likely turn law abiding citizens into criminals due to 

their restrictive nature. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


